Georgia Department of Natural Resources

Environmental Protection Division

Solid Waste Management Program

4244 International Parkway, Suite 104, Atlanta, Georgia 30354
Mark Williams, Commissioner

F. Allen Barnes, Director

404/362-2692

May 20, 2011

‘SUBJECT:

Dear Mr.

The Georgia Environmental Protection Division (EPD) has reviewed the April 15,
2011, Progress Report submitted by Maxis Engineering, Inc. According fo the
report free-phase product has not been detected since August 2009; including
monthly gauging events conducted from March 2010 through March 2011.

EPD approves of the request for No Further Action for the petroleum release at

referenced above. However, further corrective action may
be required, if mandated through more stringent state or federal statutory or
regulatory changes. Additional measures may also be required if existing or
future drinking water systems or surface water bodies within two miles of the site
are impacted by any dissolved contamination resulting from this site, or if
previously unidentified soil contamination, dissolved contamination or free
product are identified as originating at the site.

FFeel free to contact me at 404 362-2556 if you have any comments or questions.

Sincerely,

L 2e
/J%gs S. Guentert ' -

Geologlst il

cc:  Barry Holbert, Maxis Engineering
Melanie Henry, EPD
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